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This has been a very long 

first term of the new 

academic year…fifteen 

weeks, which is longer than 

usual. Of course, this 

means that the pre 

Christmas excitement is 

contained within school 

and parents do not have to 

entertain children at home 

in the run up to Christmas! 

Furthermore, it means 

that there is increased 

family time in the post 

Christmas period when 

children can enjoy all the 

gifts they have received! 

We have enjoyed a great 

final week of term with 

the kitchen producing a 

truly scrumptious meal. 

EYFS and Years 1 and 2 

putting on great 

performances and the 

whole school enjoying a 

very loud and raucous 

panto! Phew…we are ready 

for the holiday! 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Luna Walker-Leete - for becoming 
more independent, looking after 
herself and enjoying lots of 
activities. 

Mrs Beck Tala Katesh – for her super 
attitude to learning and always 
being ready to learn. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Eddie Gray – for fantastic maths 
work and trying so hard. 

Miss Daly Alice Donnelly - for being a kind 
member of the class and shining 
so brightly in the Nativity. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Noah Ward – for giving 100% to all 
learning across the curriculum. 

Mr Warden Sapphire Rowell – for being a 
fantastic member of the class. 

Mrs Robson Aryas Amanj – for consistent 
effort in maths. 

Mr Rochfort Isabel Antcliff  - for quietly getting 
on with everthing! 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Fox Saunders Yr 1    Marcus Palivec 

Yr 2  Soliha Olaifa Yr 3   Isabella North 

Yr 4   Ava-May Smith Yr 5   Seren-Paige Wilson 

Yr 6   Esther Omotola  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

95% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
22nd December Holiday 

9th January Return to school 

15th January Year 4 Swimming 

26th January Bag2school 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 97% 

Yr 1 92% 

Yr 2 94% 

Yr 3 94% 

Yr 4 97% 

Yr 5 94% 

Yr 6 98% 
 

 

 

A very merry Christmas and a 
prosperous New Year from all at 

Mill Hill. 

We return to school on 

Tuesday 9th January 

2024. 

  

Having a 

Christmas sort 

out? Save any old 

clothes for 

Bag2school. 

 
FRIDAY 26TH 

JANUARY 

Thank you to 

our brilliant 

kitchen team 

for their 

amazing 

hard work 

over the year 

and in 

producing a 

fabulous 

Christmas 

lunch. It was 

scrumptious! 

Well done 
Miss 

Mathews! 

 
Thank you to everyone who 

has contributed towards the 

Panto – without your support 

we could not provide such 

experiences. 

 


